
GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION 
OF NORTHERN CALIFORNIA 

"To Make More Abundant the Pleasures of Golfing" 

PRESIDENT 

Roger A. Larson 
Box 593 
Pebble Beach, Calif. 93953 

VICE-PRESIDENT 

Ken Vorderbruggen 
Box 441 
Incline Village, Nev. 89450 

SECRETARY-TREASURER 

Jim Ross 
215 Mary Alice Drive 
Los Gatos, Calif. 95030 

DIRECTORS 

C. W. "Chuck"Weatherton 
6897 Duke Court 
Dublin Calif. 94566 

Lawrence Feliciano 
744 Turner Road 
Lodi, Calif. 95240 

Y. Lee Huang 
1646 Camino Verde 
Walnut Creek, Calif. 94596 

Kaz Maseba 
537 Yettner Road 
French Camp, Calif. 95231 

Louis E. Pohlson 
122 Tippy Way-
Grass Valley, Calif. 95945 

DATE - Wednesdayj November 8, 1972 

HOST - Larry Feliciano, Golf Course Superintendent 

PLACE - Woodbridge Golf & Country Club, Lodi 

Directions elsewhere in Newsletter 

GOLF - Tee off by 8:30 a.m. 

LUNCH - 12:30 p.m. 

MEETING "SOMETHING DIFFERENT" - A panel óf green 
chairmen and officials from golf courses 
moderated by ROBERT HANNA, Executive Di-
rector of NORTHERN CALIFORNIA GOLF ASSO-
CIATION. This is your opportunity to 
discover the attitude of club officials. 
COME PREPARED to participate in the 
question and answer period. Questions 
will be accepted either in writing or 
from the floor. 

PLEASE BE SURE AND RETURN RESERVATION CARD 

HONORARY DIRECTOR 

Clifford A. Wagoner 
1233 Kansas Avenue 
Modesto, Calif. 95351 

MEETINGS 

December 1, 1972 - Walnut Creek Golf Course 

January 17, 1973 - The Villages, San Jose 


